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14‘’’ January 201 3 W 0 139-0 1 

Re: Technical Amendment to a Licence i n  the name of Haroldstown Transfer Station at 
Haroldstowii, Tullow, CO Carlow. 

Dear Dr Gannon 

The Agency has determined that the existing licence for the above mentioned facility 
required a Teclinical Ainendnient. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the Technical Amendment which was forwarded to the 
above licensee. The Technical Amendment should be read in conjunction with the 
existing licence, Reg No. WO 139-01. 

Any general queries regarding this licence should be directed to the Office of 
Environmental Enforcement. 

Please note there is no reyuirement.for you to acknowledge receipt of this letter. 

Yours sincerely, 

Prograinme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl. 



Mr Alan McGurdy 
Chief Executive Officer 
The Eastern Regional Fisheries Board 
15a Main Street 
Blackrock 
CO Dublin 
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14"' January 201 3 WO139-01 

Re: Technical Amendment to a Licence in the name of Haroldstown Transfer Station at 
H aro 1 ds t o wn , Tu 1 1 ow , CO Car 1 ow. 

Dear Mr McGurdy 

The Agency has determined that tlie existing licence for the above mentioned facility 
required a Technical Amendment. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the Technical Amendment which was forwarded to tlie 
above licensee. The Technical Amendment should be read i n  coiijunction with the 
existing licence, Reg No. WO1 39-0 1. 

Any general queries regarding this licence should be directed to the Office of 
Environmental Enforcement. 

Please note there is no requir.enzent,for. you to acknowledge receipt of this letter. 

Yours sincerely, 

% nn Kehoe 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl. 


